


Weston Parks & Recreation Commission Meeting
Approved Minutes
Monday, July 11, 2022
7:30 P.M.
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Bisceglie Park
Official actions of the commission in these minutes are indicated by underlining.

The Weston Parks and Recreation Commission (WPRC) held its regular monthly meeting on June 13, 2022, in person. Commissioners present: Carl Bernstein, Elizabeth Pocsik, Ed Bello, Mark Crowley and Darrel Grigerick. Also present: Dave Ungar (Parks & Recreation Director) and Lynn Stevens (Aquatic Director).

1) Call to order at 7:38 PM by Chairwoman Pocsik.
2) Approval of minutes of 5/09/22.  There was a motion to approve the minutes of the regular monthly Commission meeting on June 13, 2022, by Commissioner Crowley that was seconded by Commissioner Grigerick Motion was approved.  For: 5 / Against: 0.
3) Public forum: No public was in attendance.

4) Unfinished Business.
a) Pickle ball Courts–vote approved ARPA funding on June 18th. Location yet to be determined.

b) Reports of standing committees and resulting motions:

a) Administrative Committee (Ms. Pocsik)
The Board of Selectmen has requested to meet with the Parks & Recreation Commission on October 20th to review the Charge of the Department and Commission.  This was previously to be held on June 16th but has been postponed to this later date.

b)  Aquatics Committee (Lynn Stevens)
Pool is closing on July 27th for painting, race line grouting and gutter caulking. 
One month is needed to complete this work.  Swim team to use the Weston Field Club while pool maintenance underway.  P&R is expediting the work as much as possible to be completed as fast as possible, safely and with the expected quality.

c) Fields Committee (Mr. Bernstein)
Fields are open. We have received positive feedback from groups that  use the fields.

            d)  Programs Committee
Best year ever on programs for the summer.

d) Parks Committee (Mr. Bernstein)
No report on Parks

5) New Business 
a) Weston’s Family Fourth of July celebration was back and initial results reflect a great year—record gate receipts.

6) Correspondence – None.

7) Announcements – moving the September meeting to September 19th.  And August meeting is canceled due to Commissioner vacations.

9)  Adjournment and setting of continuation date if necessary.

a) Motion to adjourn was made by Commissioner Bernstein and seconded by Commissioner Grigerick.  All in favor 5-0
Meeting was adjourned at 8:30 PM.

Respectfully Submitted,
Ed Bello
Commissioner, 
Weston Parks and Recreation Commission
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